
 

 

 

January 21, 2021 

Re: Targeted Emergency Child Care for School Age Families  

Dear families. 

Please be advised that commencing immediately, all children in grade 1 and up are required to wear a non-

medical mask while inside a child care, including hallways. Children in kindergarten are encouraged to wear 

the mask but are not required to do so. 

While outdoors, all children in grade 1 and up are required to wear a non-medical mask when social 

distancing is not possible. Children in kindergarten are encouraged to wear the mask but are not required 

to do so. 

Please ensure that your child or children arrive to program with a mask(s), so that we may all do our best 

to remain free of COVID-19. 

 

We thank you for your cooperation. 

 

  Yours very truly, 

 Shirley Black  
 Executive Director,  

 York Professional Care and Education. 
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